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Dear Sirs,

I am writing in regards to Legislative concept 38.  This bill is
outrageous and stupid.  If you want gun legislation to pass, come up
with something real.  Locks do not deter crimes...it only hampers law
abiding citizens.

No on Legislative  Concept 38,

David Erwin

mailto:derwinrn@comcast.net
mailto:SJUD.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

